
EACP Committee 

From: 	 dalebonar@gmail.com  
Sent: 	 Saturday, September 05, 2020 12:19 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 A BILL FOR AN ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING CHAPTER 2.50, MAUI COUNTY CODE 

Sept 5, 2020 

Aloha Council Members. 

I fully support this bill to prohibit the County's purchase or use of certain pesticides and fertilizers to safeguard the 
health and welfare of County of Maui employees, residents, and visitors and to conserve and protect the County's 
waterways and natural resources, 

This is an incredibly important bill for protection of the health of our citizens, as well as the general ecosystem. PLEASE 

Support passage of this bill. 

Dale Bonar 

Dale B. Bonar 

400 Aulii Drive 

Makawao, HI 96768 

Hm: 808-573-1960 

Cell: 808-357-7740 

dalebonar@gmail.com  
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